
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Newfoundland and Labrador Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities is seeking 
proposals from Communication Consulting providers to assist the Board in developing a 
Communication Strategy and Plan.   
 
A copy of the Terms of Reference may be viewed on the Board’s website at www.pub.nl.ca or 
obtained from the Board Secretary by email at cblundon@pub.nl.ca or by telephone at 709-
726-8600. 

 
The closing date for submissions is 3:00 p.m., Monday April 17, 2023. 
 
The Board does not bind itself to accept the lowest or any proposal resulting from this 
advertisement.     
 
 
Cheryl Blundon, 
Executive Director & Board Secretary 
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